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	John Oldroyd, Programme Manager ECE, talks about what the Ministry wants to achieve from the data collected by ELI. How the allocation of NSNs is crucial to ELI and how it will allow a better understanding of ECE on individual children.
Karl Le Quesne, Group Manager ECE offers insight how services can use their ELI data, such as planning staffing levels through the use of reports. He also talks about how ELI will allow the Ministry to focus efforts on children not getting the opportunity to attend ECE and how it will help to prove the benefit of ECE.
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John Oldroyd, Programme Manager ECE: "The introduction of ELI as our major information collection system will modernise the whole process of how we transact with the sector, it will allow for more informed policy decision making because instead of a snapshot in time, we’ve got a view of the whole years enrolment and attendance data. The paper based system has a lag of several months before information can be shared, we’ll be bringing that forward so we can respond more immediately to needs in the sector.

By allocating a National Student Number we’ll be able to look at the contribution ECE has had on individual children, and allow us to better assess the contribution that early childhood education is making to an individual child’s success."
Karl Le Quesne, Group Manager ECE: “The Early Learning Information system will also provide information that services and other will be able to access in a way that protects the privacy of individual children to do their own planning around who are the people in their community, what children are going to what services so they can start thinking about where do I want to take my service. Do I want to expand it? Do I want to set up a new service somewhere else? Who are the children that are already going? Initially ELI’s going to tell us which children are currently going. When we combine that information with other information – say from the New Zealand census we’ll have a better idea of whose not attending, we’ll also have a better when we combine those two pieces of information where we need to focus our efforts on the children who aren’t getting that opportunity to attend an early learning service.

What we want to achieve with ELI is to get an accurate record of how many children are attending an early childhood service and what their patterns of attendance are.

What the Ministry is hoping to achieve with the information that comes from ELI is to be able to provide much better information and advice to the Government to make more informed decisions, and also to be able to provide back to the sector a much better picture of collectively what the early childhood sector is doing.”


